Alyssa Bryant

From: Jeff Cox

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 2:58 PM

To: Alyssa Bryant

Subject: FW: Resolution to ask for evidentiary hearing regarding PolyMet's permit application

From: Kurt Doran [mailto:KDoran@netechnical.com]

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 2:46 PM

To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov>

Subject: Resolution to ask for evidentiary hearing regarding PolyMet's permit application

Good afternoon-

Though | am a resident of Babbitt, not Duluth, | feel that this issue affects my community equally. PolyMet has
completed all work required to get to this point and then some. The EIS was deemed adequate and states that PolyMet
can be successfully permitted and will not cause irreparable damage to the environment, notably downstream

waters. This is yet another delay tactic aimed at impairing a company that has time and again proven its commitment to
environmental stewardship.

Please do not pass this resolution. This process has placed the issue in the laps of scientists, regulators &

lawmakers. Please let the process finish its race.

Thank you for your time,
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